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Getting Involved at S.E.S.
We are so excited to

be back in school and
finally have the
chance to participate
in our after school
programs. This
session started
November 8th and will
run until December
22nd. With so many
cool choices being
offered like, Cooking
class with Ms. Airyn
and Ms. Seana, “Get
Involved at Sipayik”
with Ms. Airyn, drums
alive with Ms. Curtis,
STEM and story
activities with Mrs.
Calder and Mrs. Guire,
read aloud with crafts,

making ornaments
and print making with
Ms. Cannizzaro, even
things like designing
video games and
anime with Ms. LN. It
was no surprise that
over 120 students
signed up!

Our ASP “Get
Involved at Sipayik”
has decided to create a
school newsletter! Our
goal is to maintain a
positive environment
while promoting
kindness here at S.E.S.
We are always open to
ideas from parents and
students!

Meet Ms. Robish
“I am excited to be in this school and to see everyone’s faces everyday” - Ms. Robish

In 2015, Ms. Robish
started her teaching
journey. She became a
teacher because she
likes to socialize and
work with students. She
said that if she could be
anything else she would
become an
entomologist, which is
someone who studies
insects, which seems
AWESOME. Ms. Robish

learned spanish in high
school and still
remembers a little. She
has one dog and multiple
fish, she has even had
fish as class pets. Ms.
Robish started teaching
in Machias. Since then
she has taught 4th, 5th,
and 6th grade. Her
hobbies are reading,
hiking and needle felting.
She is excited to be back
in person this year.

Get Involved at Sipayik ASP
- Andee, Taliah, Zyla, Ava, Ever, Chloe, Brea, and Mahqan


